
 

 

12 July 2022  
 
 
 
 
 
Dear St Joseph’s College families  
 
2022 Flinders University uniTEST  
 
Students considering an application to study at Flinders University in the future are encouraged to sit the 2022 Flinders uniTEST 
to enhance their possibility of gaining entry into prospective courses at Flinders University.  The uniTEST is scheduled to be held 
at the college on Wednesday August 31 in Q5 commencing from 2.00pm until 5.00pm.  Please see below for further details.  
 
Selection Process 
Flinders University selection process is centered around the students Year 12 results (60% weighting toward the ATAR selection 
rank) and uniTEST results (40% weighting toward uniTEST results).  Flinders will also consider applicants based solely on their 
uniTEST results as a standalone entry score (subject to SACE or interstate equivalent completion and any course pre-requisites or 
specific admissions requirements).  Students cannot be disadvantaged by sitting the uniTEST.   
 
Students cannot be disadvantaged by sitting the uniTEST.  The strongest score a student achieves, is what will be considered 
throughout the selection process at Flinders University.  Please note, all students will be expected to remain in the test room for 
the full 3 hours and are not permitted to leave the test room until instructed to do so. 
 
How to Register 
To confirm your registration to sit the Flinder’s University uniTEST, please contact Ms Fiona Dimasi, Careers Practitioner at the 
college via email fdimasi@sjcmda.vic.edu.au with the following information:  
 

• Date of Birth  

• SATC ID number (Students will only have this number if they have registered course preferences through SATAC) 

• Personal email account (other than students school email account) 

• Residential suburb and postcode  
 
Please find attached the uniTEST FAQ.  It is recommended that both you and your son/daughter thoroughly read the enclosed 
information prior to the test and keep for future reference.  Alternatively, this information can be accessed electronically 
https://www.flinders.edu.au/study/pathways/year-12-entry/unitest.  
 
St Joseph’s College is aware that many students and their families may feel overwhelmed by the process of navigating post Year 
12 study options and making applications.  We hope this information assists your family in preparing for upcoming University 
applications and we wish all students success in their efforts during the uniTEST this year.  
 
Should you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at the college on 5018 8000.  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
 

Mr Mel Ficarra  
Head of VCE/VET/VCAL   
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